
March 15, 1953.

Professor T. F. Snell,
Acting Deo- , Faculty of Agriculture f 
Macdonald College P.O., P.Q»

Dear Professor Snell,

I am enclosing herewith copy of a letter written 

by me to-day to Professor Maw. The returns given to me yesterday 

by Mr. Ward place the Department In a most unfavourable light, 

and something must be one to correct this situation. Under

the circumstances I hope you will not mind *y writing directly 

to Professor Maw.

Ever yours faithfully,

Principal

■■■JËÉR ■ ■ ::’v

■

SI


